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Below is an email I received from Teresa Carroll from Edgefield. These new incentives will be taking 
place with our PA Women in the Outdoor Events. 

Ray will go in more depth at our Board Meeting on Sunday.
- Trina

Pennsylvania is one of 11 test states where we are returning larger income splits to the local chapters. 
It will help increase chapter funds allowing local chapters to receive an additional 10% back from 
profitable outreach events, as wells as to provide an incentive for more and better events.  
With these test states, 20% of the event profit will also be deposited in their state Outreach Fund. 
 There, it will be accessible just as the Super fund is now, except that it will only be available to fund 
Outreach events and activities, rather than the full spectrum of expenditures covered by the Super 
Fund.  
 

Regards, 
Teresa Carroll

National Wild Turkey Federation
Women in the Outdoors Program Coordinator
770 Augusta Rd., P.O. Box 530
Edgefield, SC 29832
(803) 637-3106 ext. 7551


